
Department of Planning
and Development

Memorandum # 14-07

To:  North Augusta Board of Zoning Appeals

From: Scott Sterling, AICP, Interim Director

Subject: Cancellation of the March 6, 2014 Meeting

Date:  February 7, 2014

The regular meeting of the Board of Zoning Appeals scheduled for Thursday, March 6, 
2014 has been cancelled.  There are no appeals to consider at this time.  

The April BZA meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 3.  We will notify you if there are
any applications to be heard in April. 

Thank you for your 100% participation at last night’s continuing education session.  
Your commitment to serve as members of the Board of Zoning Appeals is appreciated. 


